
Easter Egg Hunt—Donations Needed 
 

St. Mark’s will have its annual Easter Egg Hunt 
on Easter Sunday, April 1 at 9:30am.  Please 
consider donating empty Easter eggs, candy 
that is wrapped and will not melt, Easter 
Stickers, and/or small toys  to be stuffed in the 
eggs.  Thank you for helping to bring in the joy 
for Easter Sunday! 
 
 
  

 


